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CHAMPIONS don’t become champions  

when they win the event but in the hours, days, 

weeks, months and years they spend preparing for it. 

The victorious performance itself is merely the 

demonstration of their championship character.  

 

  

 

Click here to review 2022 

Cavalcade Championships 

Liberty Open scores. 

 

 



 

 

 

Supporter Spotlight 

 

 

SYCSD Band Boosters is pleased 

to announce another new 

sponsor to our amazing band 

family. 

PowerHouse has served 

residents and business owners in 

Maryland, Washington DC, 

Southern Pennsylvania, northern 

Virginia and the Delaware areas 

for 15 years. Experienced with 

residential and commercial 

generators, they are the 

professionals to call when you 

have a generator problem. 

As an authorized KOHLER® 

generator dealer, they are 

committed to client satisfaction 

from start to finish. Technicians 

are fully trained in all aspects of 

sizing, installing and maintaining 

generators. They handle all the 

details so you don't have to.   

 

. 

454 N Constitution Ave 

New Freedom, PA  17349 

717-759-8535 

https://powerhousegeneratorinc.

kohlergeneratordealer.com/ 



 

 

 

 

Our Stu 

 

 

 

 

Students: Don’t forget to bring your ENTIRE 

uniform in the garment bag with 

you to the banquet.  Please be 

sure to empty all the pockets. 

Parents: Please remind your student. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

December 9 

6:00 - Indoor Guard clinic 

December 10 

10:00 - Indoor Percussion rehearsal 

6:00 - Marching Band banquet 

December 13 

3:00 – Jazz Band rehearsal 

December 14 

6:00 – Indoor Percussion rehearsal 

6:00 – Indoor Guard clinic 

December 15 

3:00 – Jazz Band rehearsal 

December 16 

6:00 – Indoor Guard clinic 

December 17 

10:00 – Indoor Percussion rehearsal 

December 20 

3:00 – Jazz Band rehearsal 

December 21 

6:00 – Indoor Guard clinic 

____________________ 

 

 

 

Don’t Miss It … 

Date:  This Saturday, Dec. 10th 

Time:  6:00 PM 

Location:  SHS Cafeteria 

Menu:  Italian Entrees provided--

families are asked to bring an 

appetizer, salad or dessert.   



 

 

Student Spotlight: 

 

Student Spotlight 

This month we are featuring 

senior Dan Scott.  Dan plays 

the trumpet and just finished 

up his fourth year of 

Marching Band. He is also 

active in Concert Band, Jazz 

Band, Brass Ensemble, Full 

Orchestra and Pep Band.  

Dan recently qualified for 

District Band and plans to 

audition for District Jazz 

Band. 

Dan’s favorite band 

experience was Champion-

ships at Hershey this year.   

Dan has a brother, sister and 

golden retriever.  His mom, 

Anne, has been one of the band photographers over the 

last few years. 

In his spare time, Dan is learning to play the guitar and 

enjoys playing video games and watching movies.   

He is still considering which college to attend but plans to 

major in music.   

 

Celebrating Student 

Accomplishments 

 

Congratulations to the following 

students who were accepted 

into the PMEA District Band 7 

South festival.   

Ian Davis, trombone 

Karlye Kuhns, clarinet 

Dan Scott, trumpet 

Chloe Warner, trumpet 

The festival will be held at 

Warwick High School in Lititz, PA 

February 9-11, 2023.  The concert 

begins at 5:00 PM on 2/11. 

 

 

Congratulations to the following 

band students who were 

recently inducted into the SHS 

chapter of the National Honor 

Society: 

Madelyn Czahor 

Jocelyn Davis 

Thor Derrick 

Angelina Forrester 

Deirdre Henkel 

Kate Kalmanowicz 

Karlye Kuhns 

Julia Latko 

Audrey Reeves 

Camille Rowe 

 



Reminders 

➢  
With the holidays just around the corner (only 16 

shopping days until Christmas), please consider 

linking your Amazon account through Amazon Smile 

to SYCSD Band Boosters 

https://smile.amazon.com/charity?orig=%2F 

➢  If your employer participates with 

United Way, please consider designating SYCSD 

Band Boosters as your charity of choice. 

➢  I know we keep asking but … 

we need a volunteer to submit the paperwork for a 

$500 Constellation Energy grant.  The applicant must 

be a CE customer.  Please check your electric bill to 

see if CE appears anywhere on it.  If it does, Mary 

Pohlig can walk you through the easy-breezy 

application process. 

 

 

 

A Big Thank You …  

to all of our AWESOME parents, grandparents and band 

supporters for contributing to another amazing Marching 

Band season.   We say it time and time again, but our 

award-winning program would not be nearly as successful 

without the love and support of our band families.  

AND 

to Mr. Poole, our  tireless and fearless leader, and our 

amazing and talented band staff who give their heart 

and soul to our program each year.   

It takes all of us working together to succeed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Indoor Percussion  

If the end of Marching Band 

season has got you down, 

come out and see what 

Indoor has to offer.  The group 

rehearses at Friendship 

Elementary and competes 

with other high school troops 

in the KIDA circuit.  

https://www.kida.org 

 

 

 

Indoor Guard 

The December clinics are 

perfect for students who want 

to test the waters of guard.  

Come out one evening and 

give it a try.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/charity?orig=%2F
https://www.kida.org/


Jazz Band 

New Freedom Christmas Tree Lighting 

 

 

 

 

 

And Last but Certainly Not Least  

 

 

 

 

 

Band Booster Board  

President:  Kris Cysyk 

VP Means:  Mary Pohlig 

VP Ways:  Gevene Harden 

Treasurer:  Tony Warner 

Secretary:  Jennifer Kuhns 

 

____________________ 

 

Have an Idea? 

If you have any suggestions or 

ideas about what to include in 

future newsletters, please 

contact a board member. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May lovely, happy times 

decorate your 

holiday season. 

May warm special 

memories brighten your 

new year. 

May the wonder of the 

season be with 

you forever. 

 



 


